




March 11, 2020






Mr. David Schofield
Agua Fria NRCD
16251 W. Glendale Ave
Litchfield, AZ 85340

Re: 2020 NRCD Board Elections
	
Dear Mr. Schofield:

Please find the enclosed documents to assist you in the upcoming May 2nd NRCD Board election. The documents enclosed are advisory only. When a particular point needs clarification, the laws relating to general State of Arizona elections apply. Please refer to the Important Election Date Checklist for the deadlines on submitting paperwork to the Arizona State Land Department. 

Note, the blue ASLD Ballot request form is expected at the Land Department by April 13, 2020 while the yellow Certificate of Returns is due by May 31, 2020.

As well, this urgent business should be on the agenda of each meeting of NRCD Board of Supervisors until a new Board has organized immediately following the May 2nd election.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 602-370-7623.

Sincerely,
[image: ]
Jacqueline Thomas

Enclosures:
· Important Election Date Checklist
· ASLD Ballot Request
· NRCD Election Advisory Guide
· Elections Retention Schedule
· Notice of Supervisor Election
· Nomination Petition
· Write in Candidate Petition
· Instructions to Vote by Mail
· Polling Place Register
· Tally Sheet
· Certification of Returns
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